Attention Parents and Caregivers

There are still some spots available for the
free Back to School haircuts (12 spots) on
August 21, 2025. Please submit your child’s
name to Alvina @ 780-545-5873 or to Christine
at the front desk of the Admin Office.

The deadline to apply will be on August 19,
2025.

Thank you.



